
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cougar Chronicle 

December 21, 2011 

God’s Word  

is our 

Great 

Heritage 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Fri Dec 23  
No School 
 
Sat Dec 24 
5:30 pm Children’s 
Christmas Service 
10:00 pm 
Candlelight Service 
 
Sun Dec 25 
8 & 10:30 am 
Christmas Worship 
 
Sat Dec 31 
7:00 pm New 
Year’s Eve Worship 
 
Sun Jan 1 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
 
 

 

Christmas Vacation:  We hope you all have a fun Christmas break.  School will resume 
on Wednesday, January 4th. 
 
Christmas Eve Reminder:  PreKindergarten – Grade 2 students should meet in their 
classrooms by 5:10 PM.  Grades 3 – 8 should meet in the lunchroom by 5:10 PM. Please 
pick up your children in the classrooms and lunchroom following the service. 
** Since this is a worship service, please refrain from taking pictures during the service. 
Please also remember to turn off your cell phones.  Thank you. 
 
Christmas Worship Schedule:  We have numerous chances to worship the newborn 
Savior this Christmas season.  On Christmas Eve our children will lead us in worship at 
5:30 PM at Samuel School.  The candlelight service will focus on Jesus Christ as the 
Light of the World.  Candles will help us see the “Light of the World” Jesus Christ.  This 
service starts at 10:00 PM at church.  Our Christmas Day services will be held at 8 & 
10:30 AM.  The theme of these services is “Names of Jesus.”  Looking ahead, we also 
have services on New Year’s Eve at 7:00 PM and New Year’s Day at 8 & 10:30 AM. 
 
MailChimp:  This is a professional email communication tool that Christ Church and 
Samuel school are making use of as a way of communicating to our families.  We feel 
this will be a great tool in our technological society.  We need every church and school 
family to sign up now.  It’s easy, all you have to do is go to the home page of the church/
school website, www.christlutheran-marshallmn.org and click the join our mailing list 
on the left hand side of the page.  Even if you receive the Cougar Chronicle via email, 
you still need to go in and join our mailing list since in the future we will be using this 
service to design and send the Cougar Chronicle.  This is a safe and secure site that 
many schools and businesses use.  (Our own church body, the Wisconsin Synod, uses 
this means of communication.)  Please take a minute now to sign up.  Thank you.  
 
Penny Wars:  Start saving your pennies and other change.  PTF is organizing a fun 
event early next semester to help raise money for the playground.  More information to 
come in the new year! 
 
Snow Removal:  We need  people to volunteer to take a week or two to remove the 
snow from school.  There are shovels and a blower at school.  Please sign up on the 
sheet by the bulletin board at church. 
 
Parent Sign Up:  Every basketball/cheerleader family needs to work  at least three times 
for home basketball games.  Every family is required to work at least one shift in the 
concession stand.   We still have a few families who have not signed up to work.  If 
you have not, please email Mrs. Onken or call the office.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Birthdays this  
month!! 
 
Mrs. Long-9 
Dylan Criquet 
Danielson-10 
Amanda Biastock-12 
Mrs. Ellingson-12 
Peyton Boeck-12 
Adyson Fischer-22 
 




